
 

 

21 November 2022 

 

Our Ref : HP8676 

 

 

Foundation Stage 1 Visit to Bluebell 

 

FRIDAY 17th March 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

We would like to give you plenty of notice and inform you about a trip we are planning for our Nursery children next year.  On Friday 

17th March, we would like to take the older Nursery children (morning and afternoon) on a visit to Bluebell Dairy Ice Cream Farm, 

Locko Road, Derby, as part of their current topic “Understanding the World”. 

 

The cost of the visit will be £14.26 per child which will cover transportation and entry costs. 

 

Your child should arrive at school at 8.45 am prompt so that they can be registered and ready to board the coach.  We 

will not be able to wait for late arrivals.  You will be able to collect your child from Hardwick Nursery at the 

normal time of 3.15 pm. 

 

Please provide your child with a healthy packed lunch on this day (no fizzy drinks, or drinks in glass bottles for 

safety reasons). 

 

If your child suffers from travel sickness please tell a member of staff and make sure they take any medication before coming to school 

or wear travel wrist bands. If they need to take one for the return journey, then please place one in an envelope with your 

child’s name clearly written on the front and pass it to a member of staff upon arrival.  You will be asked to sign a consent 

form. 

 

Please pack them a spare set of clothes just in case!! 

 

If your child is asthmatic and uses an inhaler would you please ensure Mrs Maciejewska has your child’s inhaler in school. 

 

Due to the changing weather in March, it is important that the children are dressed appropriately for the visit.  Please ensure your child 

wears suitable walking shoes for the outdoors including a waterproof jacket in case of rain. If it is a sunny day please ensure your child 

is wearing a sun hat and sun screen. 

 

In order for this visit to go ahead a voluntary contribution of £14.26 per child is required, unless your child is entitled to Pupil 

Premium funding.  You can pay in instalments over the next few months if you so wish. 

 

Please log into ParentPay to make your payment in full or in installments before Friday 24th February 2023.  If your child is entitled 

to Pupil Premium, please also log in to ParentPay to give your consent for them to go on the trip. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mrs R Sandhu 

Head of School 


